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June 17, 2014

Mr. H. Singh
The Public Utilities Board
400 - 330 Portage Avenue
WINNIPEG, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:

RE: NFAT — PUB Additional Ouestions of May 31, 2014

Please find attached the following:

1. Manitoba Hydro’s responses to the Additional Questions forwarded by PUB Counsel on
May 31, 2014; and

2. Letter from Richard Doying, MISO Vice President of Operations and Corporate Services
to David Cormie, Division Manager of Power Sales and Operations dated June 16, 2014.

With the filing of these documents, Manitoba Hydro has now provided the PUB with all
outstanding responses.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DIVISION
Per:

ODETTE FERNANDES
Legal Counsel
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